
 TOWN OF DEERFIELD, NH 
 MUNICIPAL BUDGET COMMITTEE 

 George B. White Building 
 8 Raymond Rd. Deerfield, NH 03037 

 January 12, 2022 7:00 PM 
 Meeting Minutes 
 Public Hearing 

 Meeting called to order by Chair at 7:10 PM. 

 Roll Call:  In Attendance -  Bonnie Beaubien, JoAnne  Bradbury, Joshua Cresswell, Zach 
 Langlois, Jocelyn Messier, Maureen Quinn, Alden Dill, Terry Roy, Kevin Verville, 
 Bill Von Hassel, and Phil Bilodeau via Zoom 

 Mr. Von Hassel and Ms. Bradbury read the Town Warrant Articles. 

 Public Comments:  Harriet Cady had questions about  several line items in the town budget. 

 Mr. Von Hassel read the School Board Warrant Articles. 

 Public Comments:  Harriet Cady had several questions  about the school budget and asked 
 about current enrollment at DCS. 

 Mr. Langlois made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing at 8:21, seconded by Mr. Dill.  Vote to 
 adjourn was unanimous. 

 Public Hearing was adjourned by the Chair at 8:21 PM and the MBC resumed their regular 
 meeting. 

 These minutes were transcribed and respectfully submitted by Tina St. Peter, 
 Recording Secretary 

 Pending approval by the Municipal Budget Committee 


